
Grand Council of the Order of the Secret Monitor 

for Southern Australia 

 

 

Grand Recorder: 
CS Wallace 

1003 Ripon Street South 
Ballarat VIC 3350 AU 

M: (+61) 0419 163 335 
E: OSMSthAusGRec@gmail.com 

 

Sunday, 12 July 2020 

Invitation: Grand Conclave and Grand Installation 

My very dear Brother, 

The Grand Supreme Ruler, Most Worthy Brother Hedley Michael Allen, sends his warmest and most fraternal greetings. 

Most Worthy Brother Hedley extends his personal invitation to attend the annual meeting of this Grand Conclave and 
the installation of Right Worthy Brother Robert William Pierce, PDGSR, Grand Supreme Ruler-elect for the 2020-21 year 
to be held (online) on: 

Saturday, 1 August, 2020, commencing at 2.15 PM AEST 

Unfortunately, due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and continuing restrictions on travel and social gathering, this 
meeting will be held online, viewable via ZOOM software. All attendees are required to register in advance for this 
meeting, via the following link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMudOmuqzIoG9apV4pNVz-UAjTcgjQObuM6  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting and will then 
also be emailed a PDF copy of the Grand Conclave and Grand Installation programme. The programme will include some 
information on using the ZOOM software and joining this online meeting. 

Regrettably, due to technological limitations and our inexperience, it will not be practical to individually welcome 
distinguished visitors or for them to actively participate at this online meeting, but if you would like to email me any 
communique, by Wednesday, 29 July, 2020, I will ensure that the Grand Supreme Ruler has it in-hand for the meeting. 

Brethren of this Grand Council are requested to attire and be regaled as though they were physically attending the 
Grand Conclave and Grand Installation. 

The Grand Supreme Ruler greatly looks forward to the (online) attendance of all Monitor brethren when he has the 
pleasure of installing his successor, albeit in these unusual circumstances, and a new year commences for this Grand 
Council and requests your earliest registration, please. 

Yours very sincerely and fraternally, 

 
Chris Wallace 
Grand Recorder 

 


